The
- Landmark Society
 of Western New York

December 22, 1999

Dr. and Mrs. Martin G. Wolfish
3900 Yonge Street, #706
Toronto, Ontario MAN 3N6, Canada

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Wolfish,

Thank you so much for the materials and disc concerning
the Cobblestone Survey that you sent to the Landmark Society.
We so very much appreciate all of your efforts in this
monumental project! Your materials have been added to our
research files on "Cobblestone Architecture."

I have also sent copies of your letter and list to the
Cobblestone Society in Childs, Orleans County, New York, as
well as the Robert Englert at the New York State Office of
Historic Preservation in Albany. Both of these organizations
know of your project and thoroughly appreciate the up-dated
information that you have compiled.

Again, our most sincere thanks for the hard work and
countless hours you both have dedicated to this important
project. Best wishes for a happy and healthy New Year!

Sincerely,

S A L <
Cynthia Howk,

Atrchitectural
Research Coordinator
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